
PRESIDENT’S REPORT MARCH 2021 
BY GALE SCHWARTZ – IGEHOA PRESIDENT 

 
Several letters received this month 
 
Noise complaint.  Visited homeowner and issue did not resolve.  Letter to be 
sent.  Homeowner contacted Police. 
 
Letter received regarding low water pressure.  Advised homeowner to contact 
Collier county. 
 
Letter received regarding Zack Lake.  Bubbler still not at full 
capacity.  Homeowner would like to stock lake with fish.  Suggested he wait till 
bubbler fully operational. 
 
Letter regarding Majestic Lake for possible erosion.  Meeting set to review with 
Lake company. 
 
Discussion regarding building office space at the maintenance office.  Open to 
discussion. 
 
Letter received regarding Dog complaint.  Open to discussion. 
 
Veterans Road.  Charlie will continue to update.  Waiting on noise study. 
 
Requested several bids.  To be discussed under new and old business. 
 
Vaccination update.  Almost 200 homeowners have registered.  Thank you to 
Vesta for the assist in gathering names and forwarding information. 
 
Zebra stripes were completed.  Vendor redid certain areas.  Discussion with Mark 
to replace reflectors near gate house only.  Open to discussion. 
 
GIB report under committees. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Gale Schwartz 
 


